
 

Town of Sudbury 
 Planning Board 

Flynn Building 
278 Old Sudbury Road 

Sudbury, MA 01776 
978-639-3387 

Fax: 978-639-3314 
www.sudbury.ma.us/planning PlanningBoard@sudbury.ma.us 

 
 
  
 
 

 
 

TOWN OF SUDBURY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

PLANNING BOARD – SCENIC ROADS BYLAW 
 
In accordance with the provisions of MGL Chapter 40, Section 15C; MGL Chapter 87, Section 
3; and Sudbury General Bylaw Article VIII(B), Scenic Roads, the Sudbury Planning Board, in 
conjunction with the Tree Warden, will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, February 23, 2022 
at 7:30 PM in the Lower Town Hall, 322 Concord Road, Sudbury, Massachusetts, or as a virtual 
meeting, regarding the application filed by Michael and Alexandra Lisavich, Applicants and 
Owners, for the removal of certain trees along a designated Scenic Road for the property located 
at 583 Peakham Road (Assessor’s Map H08-0038). All trees are found to be within the Town’s 
Right of Way. A request for their removal has been duly filed and each tree shall bear a notice of 
the public hearing. The trees under consideration for this public hearing are the following: 
 
42” Pine 
42” Pine 
 
All those wishing to be heard on these matters should appear at the time and place designated 
above or send comments prior to the hearing to the Sudbury Planning Board, 278 Old Sudbury 
Road, Sudbury, MA 01776. 
 
        Stephen Garvin, Chair 
        Sudbury Planning Board 
________________________________________________________________________ 
To be advertised in the Sudbury Town Crier on February 3, 2022 and February 10, 2022. 
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